
 

CCaannddiiddaatteess’’  NNiigghhtt  
 
During the spring of 2009 a particularly lively race for the position of Judge of the Court 
of Common Pleas for the 41st Judicial District of Juniata and Perry Counties was taking 
place and the Grange saw another opportunity to be of service to the community.  A 
special Candidates’ Night program was sponsored by the Grange as a community 
service and was held on April 24, 2009, in the Grange Hall.   
All three judge candidates were present and addressed an audience of Grange and 
community members on the variety of issues that were of considerable local interest in 
this primary election.   Also introduced were three candidates for the contested position 
of Perry County Jury Commissioner. 
State Senator Jake Corman also attended this community meeting, which served the 
dual purpose of both introducing the candidates and providing a forum for local 
residents to approach their elected senator with questions and concerns. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
An attentive audience (above) listens intently as each of the judicial candidates 

takes his turn (below) at the microphone.    
 

 
 


